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THIS MONTH:
REPORT FROM THE FIELD
GREETINGS IN THE WONDERFUL NAME OF JESUS!
On August 3rd, We had the privilege of ministering at The Rock Church in
Brussels Belgium for a summer revival. We experienced a great move of God.
One man asked to be baptized in Jesus Name! 
On August 24th, we had our second church service in Nantes France! What a
wonderful day of rejoicing in the Lord! God manifested His presence in a mighty
way. We had two visitors. One of them was a man named Philippe we had
invited to church the previous day, during our outreach of the city. 
We thank God for all the souls He is bringing our way. We also thank God for
His favor with our rental of the hall for our services. Please keep us in prayer for
continued favor with the city and for God to open more doors for Bible studies.
We are also asking you to continue to pray for our contacts, that God would
continue to do a great work in their lives.
Once again we thank you for your prayers and financial support!
May God bless you richly!
The Ciullas 

PICTURES FROM OUR SECOND CHURCH
 SERVICE IN NANTES


